Epiphany

April, 2009

"Dead Man Walking — The Journey Continues"

The Epiphany Group presents Sister Helen Prejean, CSJ

> Church of The Resurrection 4804 S. Fulton, Tulsa, OK



Sunday May 17, 2009 at 3:00 P.M. Admission is free



Community of those seeking to explore current issues affecting our Church and personal lives, prayerfully responding to our baptismal call with "fresh eyes, open minds, and changed hearts," by promoting social justice, education and advocacy.

A Catholic interfaith



Sister Helen Prejean, a 1999 nominee for the Nobel Peace Prize, is a Roman Catholic nun, educator and anti-death penalty activist and author. Her book Dead Man Walking: An Eyewitness Account of the Death Penalty in the United States was nominated for a 1993 Pulitzer Prize and made into an acclaimed movie. Sixteen years since beginning her crusade, the Roman Catholic sister has witnessed five executions in Louisiana. As the founder of Survive, a victim's advocacy group in New Orleans, she continues to counsel not only inmates on death row, but also families of murder victims.

Sister Prejean is the Founder of The Moratorium Campaign — a group seeking a halt to the death penalty. Her new book Death of Innocents: An Eyewitness Account of Wrongful Executions and Dead Man Walking will be on sale.

Sr. Prejean will be available to sign both books after the talk.

A Reflection

As we leave the days of Lent and enter into the blessings of Holy Week and Easter, we find our hearts full of the journey ahead. The Epiphany Group has been an Easter movement and we must continue to ground ourselves in the Paschal Mystery that is the heart of our faith.

We must remain grounded in the great hope of transformation and new life. That is why we go forward. We are an Easter people. The Epiphany Group is an Easter movement.

May the blessings and wisdom of this holiest season strengthen us for the journey. May the hope and truth of the Risen Christ sustain and accompany us. May the joy of the Resurrection enter the hearts of all who suffer, and may it enlighten us all as we go forward with blessings for this Easter season.

From Voice of the Faithful Adapted by Steve Eberle

